MEMORANDUM

TO: William “Bill” Ware, Chairperson

Economic and Community Development Committee
FROM: William J. Heniff, AICP, Director of Community Development %
DATE: November 4, 2009

SUBJECT: 1S8. Park Avenue 100" Anniversary

The Community Development Department has received a request for grant funds to allow
the Lombard Historical Society to decorate the State Bank Building at 1 S. Park Avenue.
The decorations will celebrate the building’s 100" anniversary. Staff anticipates that the
details, including a requested grant amount, will be available for discussion at the ECDC
meeting.

ACTION REQUESTED

The Economic and Community Development Committee is asked to consider the grant
proposal. Staff will offer its recommendation at the meeting.
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